Hello!

Welcome to your child’s 8th grade year! My name is Mr. Everett and I am so excited about what our class is going to accomplish this year. “Right Here, Right Now,” we are going to succeed more than ever before. In order to do this we need your help. Good communication between parent, teacher, and student is very important for your child’s academic growth. 

The most important thing you can do is check that your child has done his/her homework. Homework is assigned EVERY night. All assignments are listed and available on our class website. www.learnmastersucceed.weebly.com. Our class will be using technology and our website very often. From class blogs and twitter updates to interactive activities and Skype interviews – we will take learning to a new level. We hope you are as excited as we are!
There’s also a new PARENT website: www.ms354PTA.weebly.com – get more important school info and about our NEW Volunteer Program “4 to Soar” today! It is proven the more involved adults are in their kids’ education the more successful they can be. I will be contacting you frequently to keep you up-to-date on positive growth as well as items we can work on together with your child. I can’t wait to see you at the upcoming Meet the Teacher night. All dates and times can be found on our class website calendar page. 

www.learnmastersucceed.weebly.com
· If your child has a question on an assignment: Ask a friend, check website, and then CALL my cell anytime.

· If your child needs extra assistance: Your child can sign up for assistance during gym or music as well as after school. Please call me to discuss details if needed.

· If YOU need to contact me for any reason: CALL my cell after school before 10pm or email me.

In addition to email, website, and phone there will be future options for staying in contact and participating with our class this year, including in class assistance, field trip support, and fundraising opportunities. I look forward to your active participation throughout the year. 

(cont on back)

Our goal is for every student to master 90% of the New York State 8th grade Math standards. This is huge! I know we can achieve this. We will build upon last year’s math skills to lay the foundation of Algebra. This year is very important because it supports high school math.

In order to meet and exceed our huge goals this year I have certain expectations my students. 

· I expect my students to come to school every day and be on time, class time is crucial for being successful. 
· I expect my students to be prepared with their homework and assignments completed, and with proper materials for class EVERYDAY. 
· I expect my students to follow school guidelines and class rules. You have been given a copy of each. At the end of the year I want my students to look back at 2010 and see their hard work paid off when they realize how much they learned, taught each other, and grew in confidence. Your child is going to do remarkable things this year. I am excited about working with your child! 

Sincerely,





Cell: (347) 421-4222

Mr. Everett





meverett@schools.nyc.gov
